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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 2:30 PM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: Watershed Update: Oct 31, 2023
Attachments: 2023 Cowichan Bulletin #7_October 27.pdf

Happy Halloween everyone, 
In my many locaƟons across Canada where I have previously lived, snow storms have typically occurred on this day, but not here in the Cowichan. 
Tonight should be amazing dry crisp weather for trick or treaƟng – please be extra careful if driving about tonight. 
 
The weir is ready to be winterized and closed up for the season, with the lake half full of water and very wet weather predicted for coming 7 days. 
The pumps were removed, weir gates 100% opened on October 19-20. 
Since then we have enjoyed more dry weather and that has allowed lake level to begin to decline again, but that will likely end tonight based on weather 
predicƟon. 
 
I will now update watershed informaƟon on about once a month frequency as there is not much to talk about during the wet season. 
 
I have aƩached the latest and most excellent Cowichan BulleƟn from Karalea Filipovic from Fisheries and Oceans Canada which details over 12,000 Chinook 
having entered the Cowichan River through the fish counƟng fence structure. 2023 is expected to be another year with big numbers for Chinook escapement on 
the Cowichan River. 
 
Regards, 
Brian 
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Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
Manager, Environment 
Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
 

This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by 
return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


